
Year 9 Summer homework 

for Philosophy and Ethics 

2025 

When you come back in September we will 

be completing the Islam unit.  We will also 

be having a more exam question focus and 

you will be taking an end of unit test before 

we move onto the Islam unit. 

To help make sure that you are as prepared 

as possible for this, it is important that you 

go back over all of the Christian Beliefs and 

Practices content and create revision 

resources. 

Your homework is to use the PLCs to RAG 

yourself (Red, Amber, Green) on how secure 

you feel about each part of the curriculum 

and complete the tasks listed below. 

It is vital that you get your revision resources 

completed early as then this will take the 

pressure off at the end of Year 11. 

If you are unsure about any of the content, 

you must let Mr Gibbins know before you go 

away for your summer break to get 

information. 

Your tasks: 

For both units (Christian Beliefs and 

Christian Practices) you need to: 

1. Create a revision resource. This could 

be an A3 poster, a set of flash cards, a 

summary PPT, detailed notes, your 

own mini-revision guide etc. It needs 

to include: key words, key concepts, 

the main topic headings (all of which 

are on your PLCs) 

2. Create an evidence sheet. This should 

contain key quotes and key people. 

Annotate them (label them) to show 

which topics they can link to, i.e. the 

quote “In the beginning God created 

the Heavens and the earth” can be 

used to show something about what 

God is like - that God is omnipotent as 

only He would have the power to do 

this. 

 

Where can I find support? 

Microsoft Teams contains a range of revision 

resources for you, including evidence sheets 

and support. You can also use your exercise 

books to develop your understanding. 

You will need to bring all of the above in for 

your first lesson in September or upload 

them to the Microsoft Team so that they can 

be reviewed. 

If you need any further help contact your 

teachers before the start of September 


